Bosler, Jerry

From: mile-board-bounce@tln.lib.mi.us on behalf of Eileen M. Palmer [empalmer@tln.lib.mi.us]

Sent: Monday, November 07, 2005 9:54 AM

To: Mile-Resource-Sharing@umich.edu; mile-board@tln.lib.mi.us

Subject: [mile-board] Next Steps

We had a good planning session with the SirsiDynix folks last Thursday about our migration process to URSA 4.0. TLN is going to do all that we can to make the process as easy as possible. Anne Neville will be sending each consortia rep (Tammy Turgeon and Stephen Bowers) profile forms that need to be filled out by each catalog represented on the system. Once we have these returned we will be working with SirsiDynix to input them into the new system. The next planning meetings are:

Weds. Nov 9th, 10am Security and Portal Consultation

Monday Nov 14 10am Borrowing and Lending Policies

After the 14th we will assess what needs to be finished before training can begin.

Please let me know if you can participate on Wednesday. We will be using WebEx again so you can do so from your desktop. Thank you

-eileen

Eileen M. Palmer Director
The Library Network empalmer@tln.lib.mi.us
13331 Reeck Road tel: (734)281-3830 ex 107
Southgate, MI 48195 fax: (734) 281-1905